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12 August 2021 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

Name change from Auckland Racing Club Incorporated to 

Auckland Thoroughbred Racing Incorporated 

 

Please be advised that Auckland Racing Club Incorporated changed their name on the 30th 

day of July 2021 to Auckland Thoroughbred Racing Incorporated. 

 

This is just a change of name - all other details including ownership, address, bank account 

and IRD/GST numbers remain the same. 

 

Customers – this means that all contracts and invoices will now be issued in the name of 

Auckland Thoroughbred Racing Incorporated.   

 

Suppliers – Please ensure all invoices are addressed to Auckland Thoroughbred Racing 

Incorporated and send them to accounts@ellerslie.co.nz . 

 

Please find attached a copy of the Certificate of Incorporation for your records. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this name change please contact 

accounts@ellerslie.co.nz . 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 
 

Margaret Germain 

Chief Financial Officer 

Auckland Thoroughbred Racing Incorporated 
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